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The lack of public transparency and time to review and respond to the amendment to 

this bill is both concerning and unacceptable. Your role is to serve the people, not 

make decisions without soliciting public opinion. Supporting a bill with a significant 

amendment with a significant lack of time to understand your constituents 

preferences is not doing your due diligence. Please oppose for the sake of 

democratic process. 


